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Public Meeting Planned for Inskip Small Area Plan 
 

The Metropolitan Planning Commission is hosting a public meeting on Thursday, 

January 27 to discuss a draft of the Inskip Small Area Plan.  The meeting will be at the 

Inskip-Norwood Recreation Center, 301 Inskip Drive, from 6-7:30 p.m.   

The plan, which must be adopted by MPC and by City Council, focuses on the 

area that is bounded by Bruhin Road and Inskip Road on the east, Cedar Lane on the 

north, I-75 on the west, and I-640 on the south. It is a comprehensive review of land use, 

traffic patterns, public amenities and other community assets and includes many of the 

sidewalk, pedestrian improvement and park recommendations that are suggested as part 

of the Healthy Kids, Healthy Communities initiative. 

This meeting will follow up on the public meeting held last September where 

citizens offered their concerns and suggestions for transportation and zoning changes in 

Inskip. At the January 27 meeting, participants will have the opportunity to make further 

suggestions and comment on the draft plan. 

The draft version of the plan is available at www.knoxmpc.org/inskip/. The draft 

version dated 1/17/2011 is an advanced copy of the draft, which is still under revision. A 

final copy of the draft will be available on the website by January 25. 
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